

Archibald First School Archibald Street Gosforth Newcastle upon Tyne NE3 1EB





Headteacher Mrs R Turner

0191 285 1957

office@archibaldfirstschool.co.uk
www.archibaldfirstschool.co.uk

January 2024

Dear Archibald Families,

We would like to invite you to a Digital Literacy Presentation on Thursday 1st February 3.20pm-4.20pm

The session will be delivered by Julian Hughes of GEM Education. He is a primary education consultant, teacher and a father who can give you advice on how to help your children stay safe and happy while using the internet. He will give practical advice on setting up parental controls, apps that can help you monitor your child's usage and ways to control your child's screen time, as well as advice on the conversations you can have with your children about cyber-bullying, social media and stranger danger online.

Each year, the advice changes as the issues our children face when using the internet change, so even if you have attended a previous session, we would strongly advise you attend this one.

Please note, due the content, the adult presentation is not suitable for children. We will therefore be offering a coding session with our Computing coordinator, Mrs Jones, at the same time for the Archibald pupils of parents who are attending. The children will get to explore some of the coding equipment we have in school, including microbits. This session is only available to our school children (no siblings) whose parents are attending the presentation.

Please complete the forms attached if you are attending https://forms.office.com/e/48c4p6EBPL

Yours sincerely

R. Turner Head teacher

